
 

 

 

 

  
54th National Safety Day Celebration-2025 

On the occasion of National Safety Day, MRPL-ONGC had conducted Poster Competition in which many 

students participated . The Prize distribution was held during the 54th National Safety Day function on 04th 

March 2025 at MRPL-ONGC.  The following students brought laurels and were felicitated. 
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Atiksh Choudhury – V B Sahir Ali Khan – V B Snehalatha Arja – VI  

CONSOLATION PRIZES 

   

Shahzad – I B   
Sucharitha Arja – V 

B  
Lisha Philomina Mascarenhas 

– VII A 

  A 

Ananya Shetty – VII B Sakshi S – VII B Geyavarshini – VII B 
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Avishi V – VIII B Avani S Shetty – VIII Aliza – VIII A 

Congratulations to each one of you for 

your excellent performance. 

 
 
 

 
 

The PTM for classes UKG to V took place on 27th March 2025, followed by the 

PTM for classes VI – VIII on 28th March 2025. On 29th March 2025, PTM was 

conducted for Nursery and LKG students. The events were a success, with all 

students giving their best and earning promotions to the next session. All the 

best, students!  

 

 



 

 

 
We recently gathered to bid a heartfelt farewell to our dear colleague, Smt. Prashanthi Shetty, as she 

embarks on a new journey. We all joined in celebrating Prashanthi ma'am’s remarkable contributions to 

our school. 

 

A heartfelt send-off program was 
organized on 29th March at 
MERC to bid farewell to our dear 
colleague Mrs. Prashanthi Shetty 
who has been an integral part of 
DPS MRPL for the past 25+ years. 
The event was attended by the 
Vice-Principal, staff, and special 
invitees, reflecting the immense 

respect and admiration everyone holds for them. 
Several colleagues shared heartfelt memorable moments and the positive impact these had on both 

students and staff. The emotional tributes highlighted the dedication, professionalism, and friendship 

over the years.  

Sri Yogish Nayak, Finance 
Department, MRPL-ONGC, 
wished Mrs Prashanthi 
Shetty on her second innings. 

Ms Mallika Sivaraman Nair, 
Honourable Trustee, DPS-
MRPL, wished Mrs Prashanthi on behalf of the Management by 
presenting a bouquet of 29 roses as a symbol of the 29 years of 

her dedicated service. Mrs Lalita Pandey, DGM(Finance), MRPL-ONGC also wished well to Mrs Prashanthi  

The Vice-Principal, Smt. Kripa Sanjeev addressed the gathering, expressing deep gratitude for the years of 
service rendered. She also praised the commitment and passion shown throughout the tenure and wished 
continued success in future endeavours. 



 

 

As a token of appreciation and remembrance, a memento was 
presented to Mrs Prashanthi the Vice-Principal on behalf of the 
entire school. It symbolized the love, respect, and good wishes from 
all the staff and students. 
 
The occasion featured touching speeches from her colleagues, 

followed by an emotional farewell address from Prashanthi ma'am 

herself. While we are sad to see her go, we are excited for the new opportunities ahead. We wish her all 

the best in her future endeavors.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


